Dear Students:

Winthrop Campus Police are currently investigating a display found this Sunday
by Tillman Hall. The display, consisting of a sign with the words "Tillman's
Legacy" and a number of abstract black spray-painted figures hanging from
branches of a nearby tree, was immediately removed when reported to police.

While we do not know the intent of this display, these images are clearly hurtful
and threatening and are contrary to the values of Winthrop University. Actions
such as these are not, and will not be, acceptable on this campus. This incident
will be fully investigated, and those responsible will be held accountable to the
campus judicial system and South Carolina state law.

If you have any information regarding this incident, please contact Winthrop
University Campus Police.

Sincerely,
Dan
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